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08/04/19 
 
Dear Mr Martyn, 
 
PCNPA Replacement Local Development Plan (LDP) 
 
Thank you for your email of 2nd April 2019. 
 
I note your concerns about the currency of the baseline information contained in the above 
LDP in respect of St Davids, and your wish to participate in the oral sessions of the 
forthcoming Examination. 
 
As I am sure you are aware, participation in the Hearing Sessions is limited to those 
individuals who have duly made representations to the Deposit Draft Replacement LDP 
and / or Focussed Changes.  I have reviewed your representations and, in my view, they 
do not relate directly to the amendments proposed by FC4 or FC12 of the Focussed 
Changes.  As such, I must advise you that I do not consider that you are entitled to appear 
at the Hearing Sessions. 
 
However, the matters you identify in your email in relation to baseline housing data, the 
scale and location of new development will be discussed, in general terms, in Sessions 1 
and 6 of the Hearings.  Whilst you may not participate in these discussions, you are 
welcome to observe the proceedings. 
 
I trust this clarifies the matter.  However, should you require any further assistance please 
then please contact me via the Programme Officer, Caroline Llewellyn, whose details can 
be found at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Nicola Gulley 
 
INSPECTOR 
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